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Prayer Square 

Dear God 
Thank you for bringing us safely into 2024. We 

pray that our school community will be a place of 
enjoyment this term. We ask you help us use our 

courage to learn.  
We pray that all members of the school 
community are strengthened to act with 

compassion and understanding as new challenges 
are overcome. 

Help us to care for each other. 
AMen 

 

Our School Value focus is: 
LOVE 

It’s really cold! Make sure the children wrap up warm! 
 

Collective Worship 

This week we have been continuing to think about the Psalms quote: “This is the day that the 

Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad in it!” 

We talked about our aspirations and how we can rejoice in the challenge of meeting our 

targets.  

We also learned about how it feels to give and receive compliments.  

Rev Caroline also taught us about the ‘Epiphany Doorway Blessing’. 

We sang Jesus, Our Superhero! 

At each Collective Worship, children are invited to share in the prayer or to spend that time 

for reflection. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

We are looking into the options for 

extra-curricular clubs for the Spring 

Term and will share this 

information soon. 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 

7th March! We will be inviting children to dress up as 

their favourite book character! 

Save the Date! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


